
RECEIVED VIA EMAIL 

May 21, 2020 

Name: Cameron Bruce Hill 

Email:  

Phone:  

Message: 

I am writing regarding the Grants and Donations Committee's recommendation that Blue 
Mountains Curling be given $1217.00. The curling group has been supported financially by the 
Town for the previous several years and is the only such group to receive money from the 
Town.  

Hockey, figure skating, tai chi, pickle ball all use the Community Centre and pay their own way. 
In fact the curling group bumped us out of our Friday hockey and I now go to Collingwood for 
hockey on Friday. I do not see it in the best interest of all users of the Community Centre that 
favouritism has been given to one specific group and ask Council to eliminate the award of a 
donation to the Blue Mountains Curling. Like all other groups they should pay their own way.  

Yours truly  

Bruce Hill  

 




